
Dignity
Goldie B. Floberg Center 58 W. Rockton Rd. Rockton, IL 61072 (815) 624-8431 goldiebfloberg.org

Likables & Recyclables at 5454 Bridge Street in Roscoe. They
were supposed to be at the market from 11:00 AM until 4:00
PM but they sold out of cupcakes and snack mix shakers
before 2:00 PM! The hottest item was The King inside-out
cupcake. A banana flavored cake, it is  filled with creamy
peanut butter frosting and topped with thick cut bacon 

Fall 2013

Goldie’s Gourmet Goodies
Goldie Floberg’s entrepreneurial partnership initiative is a
supported employment project. It brings one or more people
served and a staff member together to create meaningful and
sustainable employment opportunities. This is an amazing
opportunity for individuals who have been unsuccessful
securing community employment. Our first project is Goldie’s
Gourmet Goodies. Dawn and Cori have partnered to create and
sell delicious gourmet inside-out cupcakes and snack mix
shakers. Prior to selling at local farmers’ markets, Dawn works
with certified cooks in the Center’s kitchen to  create these 
delicious delights. 

Dawn and Cori attended their    
first farmers’ market outside  

If you would like to place
an order, call 815-624-

8431 Mon.-Fri. 9am-5pm.
Orders need to be a half
dozen minimum. Want to

try GGG before you place
your order? Goldie’s
Gourmet Goodies are

being sold at Snow
Delicious, in the
CherryValeMall. 

crumbles and a sweet glaze. 

“Signature Size “ 
$3.00 each                    

$17.00 per ½ dozen.             
$32.00 per dozen. 

“Just for You Size”
$1.50 each

$8.50 per ½ dozen.
$16.00 per dozen.

Everyday is
 a day 

for cupcake
s!

We have a variety of
eight different

cupcakes to choose
from!



Floberg Fire Brings Home The Gold

This year’s Special Olympics Program
brought many new exciting changes. The
Floberg Team chose a new mascot to
represent them as they competed at the
Games. Each individual had the opportunity
to vote on which mascot they felt best
represented the Floberg Team. The highest
amount of votes went to the Floberg Fire!  

The team received entirely new uniforms;
warm up suits and sports bags. This was
made possible thanks to our generous
donors. When competing in the Games, the
athletes looked very confident and their
performance was outstanding. The team
also showcased their new uniforms in the
Old Settlers Day Parade. At the latest event,
Special Olympics Bowling, two team
members received gold medals! We are very 
proud of our Floberg Athletes!

Mother Christmas
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Our Mother Christmas Program will be looking for help again this year to provide Christmas gifts for the members of the
Floberg Family. Beginning Monday, November 4th Mother Christmas will be taking calls at (815) 721-1780 or e-mails at:
mothercmas@mail.goldiebfloberg.org. If you wish to buy a Mother Christmas gift, please call and receive a suggestion in
the price range of $5.00-$30.00. Please deliver gifts unwrapped to the Center at 58 W. Rockton Road, Rockton no later
than Friday, December 13th. Fire & Safety Equipment, 2420 Harrison Avenue, Rockford is a drop off site, also. If you want
to choose a name but are unable to shop, Mother Christmas and her helpers will be happy to shop for you.

Fun with
the Floberg

Family!

Even if an athlete did not qualify for State, some
were able to participate as cheerleaders for their
team! Their sportsmanship was amazing!
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The Mrs. Goldie B. Floberg
Memorial Leadership Award is
a “lifetime achievement” award.
It was established to honor an
exemplary Center staff, board
member, group or volunteer.
Qualities or skills considered in
the Center’s selection of the
award winner represent those
possessed by Mrs. Floberg, the
former Winnebago County
Chief Probation Officer. Shortly
before she died in 2000 at age
one hundred, she was named
one of the most important
people of the 20th Century in 
the Rock River Valley. 

“For a community to be whole
and healthy, it must be based
on people’s love and concern
for each other.” Millard Fuller,
the author of that quote, must
have had the Lions Clubs in
mind when he said that! Since
1917, Lions Clubs have helped
empower volunteers to serve
their own communities, meet
humanitarian needs, promote
peace and encourage an
international understanding.
That is the essence of their
mission. Perhaps best known
for fighting blindness, Lions
Clubs are just as committed to
many programs and projects
which strengthen community
members. “We serve” is their
response to children and adults 

worldwide to meet their health,
educational, recreational and
social needs. “We serve” is their
response to protecting their
environment across the planet.

The Roscoe Lions Club was
chartered in August 1961 and
has a rich history of service in
the community. Forty-two years
ago, they started the Roscoe
Fall Festival, a favorite area
tradition. This fundraiser, a
weekend of family fun,  benefits
several local charities, including
the Goldie B. Floberg Center.
The Floberg Center has been
the recipient of their kindness
for nearly three decades. Their
support has helped provided
opportunities for Floberg Center
athletes to engage in Special
Olympics participation. They
have supported the Center’s 

youth in Boy Scout Troop #643 
by paying for Camp Indian
Trails registration fees. They
funded the purchase of AEDs
and also contributed to the
Center’s Playground Project.
Their commitment has been
vital in enriching the lives of the
youth and adults served by the
Center. We are thankful for their
impact on the lives of the
Floberg Center family.

Mrs. Goldie B. Floberg 
Memorial Leadership Award
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Several months ago the Goldie B. Floberg
Center was looking for a team building
activity. The Center was considering putting
together  a mud volleyball team for the
Epilepsy Foundation’s annual Volleyball
Tournament. It just so happened that the
Epilepsy Foundation was looking for
volunteers to coordinate parking for the
massive event. Our two agencies came
together to help each other, with the Floberg
Center coordinating parking and the
Epilepsy Foundation providing the Center
with two team slots and a court. We had a
great team-building day and got to help out
our fellow service provider. A winning
situation for everyone!

The Goldie B. Floberg Center bestowed its
highest form of staff recognition on two
individuals. Jamesson Keyes and Nathan
Fry were named Paragon staff on August
21st. A Paragon is a staff member who
excels at implementing our mission and
vision and who exemplifies our values.
They are role models for other staff.
Jamesson and Nathan are the first two
Paragon staff the Center has named. The
following statements are excerpts from their 
nominations: 
“Jamesson is a natural teacher to the people
we serve. He continuously works very hard to
achieve our clientele’s satisfaction. Jamesson
has driven our clients to meaningful events and
activities and has played an active role in
teachable moments throughout the activities.”
“It has been my experience that Nathan will do
just about anything to help the team. He will
change his schedule to cover supervisor hours,
he will cover on-calls, and he will volunteer to
take on assignments that others don’t. I’m not
sure if the word “no” or “I can’t” are in Nathan’s
vocabulary when it comes to the team or our 
clients.”
Congratulations Jamesson and Nathan! We 
are proud of you!!

Paragon Staff

Fun in the Mud



Durand Lions Club  $ 50.00 
This grant was used to help support the Special Olympics Games. 

Eagles Aerie #392 Auxilliary $1,000.00
This grant was used for therapeutic horseback riding. 

GKN Foundation $1,000.00
This grant was used to purchase nutritional supplements 
for several clients who were in need. 

Kegel Motorcycle Co. & Rock River Harley Owners Group #1104 $3,000.00
These proceeds from the annual Biker Jam will be used for
our Special Olympics Program participants. 

Knights of Columbus #470 $1,571.00
This grant defrays the cost of nutritional supplements for clients. 

Knights of Columbus # 13123 $1,245.00
This grant was used for our athletes’ participation in Special 
Olympics. 

Roscoe Lions Club $2,000.00 
This club continues to be a long-term supporter of our 
Special Olympics Program.  

South Beloit Lions Club $   250.00
This grant was used to help increase our participation in
the Special Olympics Program. 

UTC Aerospace $3,000.00
This grant was used to help support our riders who receive
therapeutic horseback riding. 

William S. Howard Trust $6,815.00
This grant will help to make our Special Olympics Program 
possible for all of our athletes.      
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GRANTS & GIFTS HELP TO ENRICH AND EMPOWER THE LIVES OF EACH PERSON SERVED!!

Your Giving Makes a BIG Difference
Your hard-earned dollars make a very significant impact for us in a variety of ways. Many companies have an
employee matching gift program.  Some allow you to double or triple your gift’s value. Some match a person’s volunteer hours
with a cash contribution while some allow time off for volunteering at non-profits. Memorial and honor gifts benefit our clients as well. 

You may wish to discuss with your loved ones, attorney or financial advisor the ways that estate planning and other
charitable giving strategies can assist you in leaving a legacy gift to the Goldie Floberg Center. It can be as simple as using
the following language on your  insurance policy, IRA or other beneficiary designation forms, or providing it to your attorney for
inclusion in your living trust or will.“I leave (e.g. % of my estate,  $ amount, residue) to the Goldie B. Floberg Center,
a not-for profit corporation located in Rockton, Illinois to support the mission of the Goldie B. Floberg Center.”
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Scout Kevin Bell, a member of Goldie Floberg Troop
643 was the first member to receive Boy Scouts’
highest honor, the Eagle Scout Award.  He has been
an inspiration to other Troop members.  They helped
him with his project, a requirement of the award. The
project was to redo the memorial garden at his
church, Riverside Community Church.  The result is
a beautiful and peaceful place.  Troop members
participated in Kevin’s Award ceremony as well.  As
a result of Kevin’s example and achievement as well as the high esteem other Troop members have
for him, we expect more members to follow in his foot steps!  Congratulations, Kevin!

We appreciate the dedication of our Scout leaders which include Kevin’s mom, Nannette.
Thank you, Scout Leader Team.  You make awesome things happen!

Congratulations Kevin 

NEW WEBSITE
The Goldie B. Floberg Center has a new website! The new and improved site provides
information about the history of the Center, our mission,  new services, employment
opportunities and much more.  Please visit us at goldiebfloberg.org to stay current on our 
recent events and subscribe to our Newsletter! 

The website also makes it possible to donate using our secured online PayPal account.

Many of our clients recently went to the Edwards
Apple Orchard. The individuals visited with the
animals, purchased some awesome goodies,
explored the gift shop and tasted a variety of
delicious samples. 

FALL FESTIVITIES
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Mrs. Diane B. Ablett
Mrs. Turid S. Addams
Dr. & Mrs. Arvid W. Adell
Mrs. Glenn Ahlstrom
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher M. Ainsworth
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony L. Albano
Mr. & Mrs. Peter Alber
Mr. & Mrs. John A. Alexander
Mr. Jerry M. Althoff
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew J. Ambrose
American Legion 12th. Dis. Aux.
Ms. Diana L. Andrews
Anonymous Donors  
Anything Aquatic, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Arena
Mr. & Mrs. James A. Arndt, Sr.
Lou Bachrodt Auto Mall
Mr. & Mrs. Robert K. Baden
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas W. Baehler
Mrs. Francis Baines
Mr. & Mrs. Nels Balestri 
Mr. & Mrs. George F. Bane
Mr. Alfeo Bari
Mr. & Mrs. David L. Bark, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. William Barr
Mr. & Mrs. Clifford L. Barry
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis L. Bartch
Ms. Lisa J. Barten
Mr. & Mrs. William Bartlett
Miss Ginny L. Baxter
Mr. & Mrs. Al Beaver
Beef-A-Roo
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Beishir
Beloit Box Board Company
Beloit Ladies Elks Club #864 
Belvidere Moose Lodge 295
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Benton
Ms. Lorene Benzel
Mr. & Mrs. Claude J. Berger
Mr. & Mrs. George J. Bertone
Mr. Manish Bhatt
Mr. Jon R. Bieck
Mr. & Mrs. John Bland
Mrs. Imogene D. Blough
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald S. Blum
Mrs. Rhonda Boeke
Dr. Kendall D. Boone
Mrs. Carol J. Borden
Mr. & Mrs. Gene R. Boyd

Ms. Dianne Brimstein
Mr. & Mrs. John G. Brinkman
Mr. & Mrs. Bill R. Britton
Ms. Donna Brookbank
Ms. Jo Ann M. Brophy
Mrs. Dorothy H. Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy S. Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Shane Brown
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas D. Budd
Mr & Mrs. Gary Burke
Enid &  Don Busch Foundation 
Mrs. Mabel A. Callahan
Mr. Carl M. Caltagerone
Ms. Beverly J. Campion
J. Carlson Growers, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey A. Carlson
Mr. & Mrs. Rol& E. Carlson
Mr. & Mrs. Roy M. Carter
Mrs. R. Keith Caywood
Ms. Chanthala Chanthaboun
Cherry Valley Masonic Lodge #173
Mrs. Dorothy M. Christensen
Ms. Rachael E. Clark
Classic Clubs
Mrs. Michael J. Cleveland
Mr. & Mrs. James R. Clowes
Pastor & Mrs. James P. Cole
Mr. & Mrs. Wade E. Collier
Collins Sanitary LLC/ Tom Collins 
Mr. & Mrs. Steven A. Connell
Ms. Marcella Coots
Dr. & Mrs. Dennis M. Corcoran
Mr. & Mrs. George R. Cotone
Cotta Transmission
Court Street Methodist Church
Women

Court Street United Methodist Church
Mr. & Mrs. Dale Cox
Mr. & Mrs. John C. Crandall
Dr. Martha E. Crotts
Mr. Charles J. Cunningham
Ms. Marjorie P. Damon
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas A. Daniels
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff R. Davis
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth J. Davis
Mr. & Mrs. Michael W. Davis
Mr. & Mrs. Paul  J. Davis
Mr. & Mrs. Mike De Vries
Mr. & Mrs. Dave D. DeCarlo
Mrs. Jody Deery
Mr. & Mrs. Brad Dettmer
Mrs. Mary Anne Doherty
Mr. & Mrs. Chester A. Domanski
Mr. & Mrs. Geoffrey W. Dorr

Mr. & Mrs. Daryl R. Dray
Mr. & Mrs. William E. Drilling
Mr. & Mrs. Emmett P. Duchateau
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald O. Duerst
Dur& Lions Club
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph S. Eaton
Mr. Thomas R. Eddie
Dr. & Mrs. C. Lowell Edwards
Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. Egan
Mr. & Mrs. Steven W. Eichelberger
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Eissens
Mrs. Jean Ekebom
Mrs. Morris F. Eklund
Wilma F. Ellis Living Trust/
Miss Janet M. Ellis

Mr. & Mrs. Douglas D. Erickson
Mr. John H. Erickson
Mrs. Claire Ericson
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald W. Fairchild
Mrs. LaVona Farney
Mr. & Mrs. Harold L. Fath
Dr. & Mrs. Jonathon L. Ferguson
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Ferkel
Mr. & Mrs. Michael  A. Ferrero
Mr. & Mrs. George Fischer
Mrs. Janet Flemming
Mr. & Mrs. James B. Flodin
Mr. William Allen Flynn
Ms. Bev Fowler
Mrs. Doris MacDougall Franklin
Mr. & Mrs. Jonathan B. Franzen
Mr. Paul E. Frawert
Freeport Ind. Roofing Inc.
Mr. Chellis F. French, Jr.
Ms. Julie D. Fry
Mr. & Mrs. Edward K. Fujimoto
Ms. Sandra J. Furlong
Mrs. Dorothy J. Gaines
Mr. & Mrs. Robert L. Gard
Ms. Helen M. George
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald L. Gieseke
Daniel J. Gill/DBA Gill Machine and 
Tool Company

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Ginestra, Jr.
Dr. & Mrs. David Girgenti
Mr. & Mrs. Robert E. Glaser, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Mark J. Gliebe
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher J. Goble
Miss Kathryn A. Gove
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick K. Greaney
Mr. & Mrs. Roger D. Greenlee
Ms. Rita M. Gregory
Mr. David Greiter
Mr. Thomas A. Grossner

July 1, 2012-June 30,2013

$1.00 - $100.00

We Are Thankful For Your Gifts
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Guilford Gleaners
Guilford Hope Grange # 6
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Guinane
Ms. Joan M. Gullo
Mr. & Mrs. Donald S. Gumowski
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Gustafson
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Hahn
Mr. Clifford N. Hall
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Hall/ Edwards     

Orchard, Inc. 
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey D. Halom
Mr. & Mrs. Ron H. Hamilton
Mr. & Mrs. Terry L. Hancock
Mr. & Mrs. James M. Hansberry
Mr. George Hansen
Mr. Neal C. Hanson
Mr. & Mrs. Wallace A. Hanson
Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin W. Harder
Mr. George L. Hardwidge
Mrs. Yvonne E. Harper
Ms. Aura Lea Harrison
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald L. Haskell
Mr. & Mrs. Fred J. Hasse
Mr. Jeremy R. Hauser
Mrs. Patricia Hauser
Mr. John R. Haynes
Mr. & Mrs. Allan  G. Heggblom
Mr. & Mrs. Gary L. Heiber
Mrs. Shirley V. Henley
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph R. Hennis
Mrs. James D. Henz
Mrs. Mary A. Herrick
Mrs. Iolene Hewitt-Wedel
Mr. & Mrs. Lyle Hill
Mrs. Roger Himmel
Ms. Velma V. Hoesly-Morrall
Ms. Patricia A. Holmertz
Hononegah Homemakers Extension
Ms. Krista Huffman
Mr. & Mrs. David J. Jack
Mr. & Mrs. Bob J. Jackson
Mr. & Mrs. James R. Jansen
Mr. & Mrs. Martin A. Jaros
Dr. & Mrs. Robert M. Jarrett
Dr. & Mrs. Bruce Jasper
Mr. & Mrs. James A. Jephcote
Mr. & Mrs. John C. Jersild
Dr. & Mrs. Miguel A. Jimenez
Ms. Christine L. Johnson
Mrs. Judith R. Johnson
Dr. & Mrs. L. Paul Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Norman D. Johnson 
Mrs. Phyllis J. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Steven M. Johnson
Mr. Elmer J. Jourdain

JSM Fabrication, Inc.
Mr. Joy R. Kachappilly
Mr. & Mrs. Herman L. Kapustka
Mr. & Mrs. David J. Kerch
Mrs. Mary Jane Kerch
Mr. Jerry Kerrigan
Mr. Roger I. Kessel
Mrs. Barbara J. Kinroth
Ms. Mary Anne Kircher
Mr. Paul E. Kleban
Mr. & Mrs. Gary E. Klebsdel
Mr. & Mrs. Arthur L. Kneller
Dr. & Mrs. William E. Kobler
Mrs. Catherine T. Kramer
Ms. Jana M. Kramer
Mrs. Nancy L. Kubat
Ms. Jean M. Kubsh
Ms. Vicki Kuhl
Mr. Charles R. Laird, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Edward W. Lang
Mrs. Merle L. Langs
Mr. & Mrs. Chuck LaPointe
Mr. & Mrs. David C. Larson
Mr. & Mrs. Harry D. Larson
Mr. & Mrs. Robert F. Lawhorn
Mr. & Mrs. Charles J. Lee
Mrs. Marilyn J. Lee
Mrs. Lois A. Leopold
Mr. & Mrs. Erik Lindstrom
Mr. & Mrs. Charles R. Lippert
Mr. & Mrs. Douglas R. Lipski
Mrs. Geneva LoCastro
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin F. Lohmeier
Mr. & Mrs. John F. Lonergan
Mr. & Mrs. Jeff Lutzow
Mr. Frank H. Macchi
Mack Paper Company
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph P. Mahoney
Mr. & Mrs. Edgar R. Maitzen
Mr. & Mrs. Albert G. Makdad
Mrs. Richard W. Malmgren
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Malone
Mrs. James D. Maney
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey H. Maney
Mr. Louis J. Maragi
Marsha's Beauty Salon
Mr. & Mrs. John A. Martin
Ms. Gladys I. Martinez
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Marzorati
Mr. & Mrs. Mark C. Masterson
Mr. & Mrs. Carlo S. Matranga
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth E. May
Mr. & Mrs. Bradley McCarthy
Mr. & Mrs. David G. McChristie
Mr. & Mrs. Larry D. McGee
Mr. & Mrs. Vince McGuire

Mrs. Steven J. McLaughlin
Ms. Mary Metz
Mrs. Kathleen M. Meyer
Mrs. Virginia K. Meyer
Mr. Bill G. Midgett
Mr. & Mrs. James G. Miglin
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Mikosz
Mr. & Mrs. John L. Miles
Dr. & Mrs. Edward A. Millar
Mr. Daniel F. Miller
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Z. Miller
Mr. & Mrs. William C. Miner
Mr. & Mrs. Bob F. Mohns
Ms. Delores M. Moore
Ms. Jackie Moore
Mr. & Mrs. Richard H. Moyer
Ms. MaryAnn Mueller
Mr. & Mrs. William R. Mulford
Mr. & Mrs. Bertram H. Nanayakkara
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Naretta
Mr. & Mrs. Al S. Navickis
Mr. & Mrs. Marshall W. Nelson
Mr. & Mrs. Robert C. Nelson
Mr. & Mrs. Josef W. Neuhofer
New Life Tabernacle of Roscoe
Mrs. Pamela L. Nguyen
Mr. & Mrs. Dick F. Nielsen
Mr. Jack M. Noorman
Ms. Betty N. Norberg
Northwest Vol. Firemen's Assoc.
Northwest Vol. Firemen's Auxiliary
Mr. & Mrs. William A. Null
Mr. & Mrs. Byron E. Oberheim, Jr.
Dr. Kenneth W. O'Brien, D.D.S.
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Ogren
Ms. Linda S. Olmsted
Mrs. Elizabeth I. Olson
Mr. & Mrs. Mark A. Olson
Mr. Roger E. Olson
Orangeville United Methodist Women
Mr. & Mrs. Leonard Orethun
Mr. & Mrs. James P. O'Rourke
Mr. & Mrs. Henry Ortland, III
Mr. & Mrs. Bryan M. Ott
Mr. John R. Palm
Mrs. George Palmer
Mr. David J. Parks
Ms. Saramae Parrott
Ms. Kathryn R. Patersen
Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Pauwels
Payroll Plus Accounting Services
Mr. & Mrs. Dan Pennell
Mrs. Marian A. Perrecone
Mrs. Nancy A. Perry
Mr. & Mrs. Walter Petersen
Ms. Adell V. Peterson
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Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Peterson
Mr. & Mrs. Delbert E. Peterson
Mrs. Douglas B. Peterson
Mr. Todd W. Piper
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Piper
Mr. and Mrs. Donald M. Pittman
Mr. & Mrs. Philip C. Plath
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Polito
Dr. and Mrs. Perry F. Pollock
Mrs. Ed L. Pospischil
Mr. & Mrs. Gary D. Powers
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph A. Prescott
Prographics
PROSEP, LTD.
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Purkapile
Mrs. Gordon Putman
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Quimby
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory W. Ragan
Mr. & Mrs. Surliappan Rajamanickam
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas C. Rank
Mr. & Mrs. Peter W. Raymoure
Mr. and Mrs. Robert B. Reitsch
Ms. Robin Remsen
Repair Parts Inc.
Mrs. Wesley Retzlaff
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Rhyner
Mr. and Mrs. Dan W. Riggins
Riverside Community Church
Mr. & Mrs. James G. Roberts
Rochelle Township High School
Rock River Disposal Service
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph C. Rollette
Dr. & Mrs. Thomas E. Root
Mrs. Martha R. Roper
Mr. Joel A. Ross
Mr. & Mrs. Edward J. Rudnicki
Mr. & Mrs. Don Rufer
Mr. Richard A. Rundquist
Mr. L. Jordan Sadewater
Judge and Mrs. R. Craig Sahlstrom
Mr. and Mrs. Jose A. Salcido
Mr. & Mrs. Peter A. Sardisco
Mr. Paul J. Schaefer
Ms. Anna M. Schiro
Mr. Stephen J. Schmaeng
Mr. James A. Schmitz
Mr. & Mrs. Scott A. Schroeder
Mr. John T. Schroedl
Schultz Power Equipment
Mr. and Mrs. Nick E. Schwegler
Mr. Robert L. Schwiesow
Mr. and Mrs. David E. Scott
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph W. Seidl
Mr. & Mrs. William E. Shea
Sheet Metal Workers Local 219
Mr. and Dr. Kyle M. Shick

Mr. & Mrs. Douglas P. Simler
Mrs. Curtis L. Sims
Mr. & Mrs. Frank H. Singery, Jr.
Mr. John L. Skelly
Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Skerkoske
Dr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Sliva
Mr. & Mrs. James D. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. William H. Snively
Ms. Evangeline Soltes
Mr. & Mrs. Richard R. Spencer
Mr. and Mrs. Michael St. Angel
St. Thomas Altar Society
Mr. Jeffrey G. Stack
Mr. Richard Stasica
Mr. O. Steinmetz
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick D. Stien
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Stiff
Ms. Pam Stivers
Mr. & Mrs. Jerry K. Stringer
Mr. Eugene S. Swanson
Ms. Kathryn A. Sweet
Ms. Shirley D. Sweet
Mr. & Mrs. James N. Tabb, Sr.
Mrs. Roy E. Tatro
Mr. & Mrs. Scott C. Tenney
The Decision Systems Co.
The Razor's Edge
Mr. & Mrs. Bert Thomas, III
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald A. Thomas
Mrs. Janice L. Thompson
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel F. Torrisi
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Trefilek
Mr. & Mrs. Clair C. Trefz
Mr. & Mrs. Richard G. Truman
Mrs. Helen M. Tucker
Mr. and Mrs. Arlyn Turner
United Technologies
Mr. Albert C. Vales
Mr. and Mrs. Gary Vangeisen
Dr. John H. VanLandingham
Ms. Kristine D. Vitale
Mr. & Mrs. Benedetto Vitale
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Vitale
Mr. Ron A. Wait
Ms. Nancy L. Wallace
Mrs. Marilyn O. Wallen
Mr. and Mrs. Victor W. Wallis
Walter Graham American Legion
Walter Graham American 
Legion Auxilliary

Mr. Barry Wang
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Warner
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Warriner
Dr. & Mrs. Charles M. Washington
Miss Myrna E. Watts
Mrs. Shirley A. Wedwick

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Weis
Dr. and Mrs. William  H. Welch
Mr. and Mrs. Melvin L. Wells
Dr. & Mrs. Robert M. Wendel
Mr. Eric W. Werschin
Mrs. Jenell E. White
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy White
Mr. & Mrs. John B. Whitehead
Willow Creek Presbyterian Church
Willow Creek Presbyterian Church 
Skiffers

Wines For Humanity
Mr. & Mrs. Rudolph F. Wirth
Mr. and Mrs. Clifton E. Woest
Ms. Doris Wright
Mr. Mark Yagle
Ms. Helen C. Yetterberg
Mr. & Mrs. Robert H. Youngren
Mr. and Mrs. Steve W. Zarembski

Mr. & Mrs. Fred M. Adamany
American Legion Dept. of IL Aux.
Anonymous Donors  
Mr. & Mrs. H. Jackson Anstedt
Mrs. Joyce T. Apitz
Mr. George D. Aschenbrenner
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis M. Atchley
Backyard Grill & Bar
Mr. & Mrs. Jim Balsley
Dr. & Mrs. Errol C. Baptist
Mr. & Mrs. R. Richard Bastian, III
Ralph J. Baudhuin Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. William C. Bean
BEM Properties, LLC/Jill Martini 
BEM Properties, LLC/ Bruce and Jill 
Middleton 

John Bergstrom & Co., Inc./ Mr. and   
Mrs. John Bergstrom

Mr. & Mrs. Dennis M. Bilyeu
Mr. & Mrs. Reinold J. Boettcher
Mrs. Marian L. Bonavia
John C. Brearley Family Charitable   
Fund of the Community Foundation    
of Northern IL 

Brewsky’s Neighborhood Bar 
Mr. & Mrs. Bryan W. Burgy
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald E. Burmeister
Cain and Company
Mr. Thomas J. Calkins
Mrs. Barbara Cawley
Cellusuede Products, Inc.
Mr. Frank D. Chalke
Chem Processing Inc.

$101.00 - $500.00 
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Chemtool
Cherry Valley Men's Club Inc.
Ms. Mary S. Cook
Copperstone Inn, Inc./Mr. and Mrs. 

Richard W. Spanton, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Kent C. Dahlstrand
Mr. Peter J. Damby
Mrs. Phyllis Damken
Mary & Jack Dammann
Mr. and Mrs. Maxwell J. Daniel
Mr. & Mrs. David L. DeBruler
Mr. and Mrs. John H. Dixon
Mrs. Cheryl A. Donovan
Mr. Robert Scott Downing
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon G. Eggers
Mrs. Janice Elling
Mr. and Mrs. Aloysius F. Endres
Mrs. Theodore S. Fagerburg
Mr. & Mrs. Barry R. Fitz
Mr. & Mrs. Carl G. Fitzpatrick
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Frashier
Mr. Donn M. Frederick
Mr. & Mrs. Todd B. Fulmer
Mr. & Mrs. Stanley E. Garnhart
Mr. George M. Goddard
Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Graton
Dr. and Mrs. Mark D. Grove
Mrs. C. Mae Gustafson
Ms. Sue E. Haan
Mr. & Mrs. Donald R. Hacker
Mr. & Mrs. Constantine T. Hadavas
Hallen Burial Vaults, Inc.
Mrs. Donna K. Hayes
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald L. Heinzeroth
Miss Kimberlee Hendricks
Ms. Rose Mary Highland
Mr. & Mrs. Selmer Highland
Jim Holder Heating & A/C
Hononegah High School
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Hulick
J.C. Milling Co. Inc.
Franklin L. Johnson Trust 
Mrs. Betty J. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. Coe W. Johnson
K & H Exteriors Inc./Jeff Beck 
Kiwanis Club of N. Winnebago County
Mr. and Mrs. Gerry F. Kraemer
Mr. & Mrs. Ken A. Krause
LaMonica Beverages Inc./ Michael 
LaMonica Jr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald V. Lang
Dr. & Mrs. Gordon D. Langejans
Mrs. John C. Layng
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Legge
Mr. & Mrs. Richard T. Leighton
Mr. and Mrs. Charles R. Lindstrom

Mr. & Mrs. Charles W. Listenbee
Mr. and Mrs. Tom LoCastro
Mr. & Mrs. Ted Long
Loves Park Lions Club
Macktown Women's Golf & Card   
Group

Maffett’s Advertising, LLC/John 
Ballano 

Mr. Thomas J. Malthaner
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth A. Mannino
Mrs. Jerome J. Marcec
Mrs. Richard W. Martin
Mr. and Mrs. Mike L. Martin
Martin Automatic Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Lester G. Mayfield
Dr. & Mrs. Donald E. McCanse
Dr. Rick McNelly
Mr. Mark C. Micka
Mrs. Marlys L. Nethery
LaVerne & Marilyn Ohlwine Charitable   
Trust (Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund) 

Mr. and Mrs. Gordon C. Olson
Mr. & Mrs. Brian J. Papke
Mr. & Mrs. James E. Patch
Mrs. Janette C. Pearson
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Pellicore
Mrs. Marjorie H. Peterson
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence J. Pincombe
Plumbers & Pipefitters
Mr. and Mrs. Lyndle Pond
Mr. L. G. Popanz
Poplar Grove Lions Charities, Inc. 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald E. Poppie
Mr. & Mrs. Rick O. Porter
Mr. Robert D. Richter
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Riley
Rockford Harmony Society
Rockford Orthopedic Appliance
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy B. Rogowski
Judge Stanley J. Roszkowski
Mr. Elmer C. Rudy
Mr. and Mrs. George L. Ruper
Mrs. Eleanor R. Salisbury
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence O. Sandahl
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph C. Scandroli, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Carl R. Scandroli
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis J. Schaer
Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Schindler
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen E. Schmeling
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Schultheis
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce S. Scott
Second Congregational Church
Mr. L. Bradley Sharos
Mrs. Virginia  C. Sharp
Mr. & Mrs. Duke N. Sims
South Beloit Lions Club

Mr. and Mrs. Richard W. Spanton, Jr.
Stateline Youth Athletics
Mr. and Mrs. Bradley J. Stauffer
Mrs. Carol Stichter
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Studenmund
Mr. & Mrs. Michael A. Swanson
Dr. & Mrs. John E. Szewczyk
Mr. & Mrs. John W. Tallman
Ms. Bobbie L. Thorne
Mr. and Mrs. Mark A. Tichgelaar
Ms. Joyce D. Tielkemeier
Mrs. Judith Timpe
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick A. Trim
Truist
Mr. & Mrs. Martin J. Tuckett, Jr.
United Tool & Laser Engineering Co.
United Way Blackhawk Region
Mr. & Mrs. John C. Waxler, Jr.
Dr. & Mrs. Richard S. Webb, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. David L. Weber
Weldments Inc.
Mrs. Ellen J. Welsh
Ms. Lois L. Wilke
Willow Creek Presbyterian Church/
Women’s Association 

Winnebago Lions Club
World Cup Packaging

Alpine Kiwanis Charities Fund
Anonymous Donors 
Mr. & Mrs. David P. Beto
Cream City Stateline Scale Co. LLC
Ms. Barbara C. Drollinger
Eagles Aerie #392 Auxiliary
Ellida Home Association
Mrs. Norman Estwing
GKN Foundation 
Holy Family Catholic Church
Knights of Columbus #8021
Mr. & Mrs. Gary L. Lederer
Mr. David E. McCurdy
Mr. Jerrold R. Moors
Nature's Pantry
Nelson Fire Protection 
Ms. Kyle S. Norberg
Mr. and Mrs. Barclay S. Olson
Mrs. Jacqueline Peters
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Pihl
Reese Family Charitable Foundation
Rockton Automotive Inc.
Roscoe United Methodist Men
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel J. Sola

$501.00 - $1000.00 
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Taylor Company
The Charles Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. William C. Thiede
Scott & Virginia Webster Charitable

Foundation Trust 
Williams Family Foundation, Inc.
Willowbrook Middle School

Abbott Laboratories 
Mr. and Mrs. Roy D. Abramat
Mr. Gregory A. Anderson
AndersonBrechon
Mr. and Mrs. Louis M. Bernabei
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph H. Chamberlain
CLARCOR Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. John Goding
Mr. Roger R. Greenfield
Mrs. G. Robert Harting
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander N. Hawkes
Hillman Charitable Foundation
HMC Products, Inc.
Ms. Christine M. Hogan

ITW Foundation 3 for 1 Matching 
Gift Program

Mr. & Mrs. Alton D. Jackson
Mrs. Gayle K. Keefer
Kegel Motorcycle Co.
Janet A. Kjellstrom Fund of the 
Community Foundation of 
Northern Illinois

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Knepper
Knights of Columbus #470
Lello Family Foundation
Ms. Margaret A. Lockman
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Q. Manning
Mr. & Mrs. James K. Moore
Rock River Harley Owners Group
Rockton Lions Club
Roscoe Lions Club
Schneider Electric Buildings, LLC
Charitable Fund of the Community   
Foundation of Northern IL

Try Beta Foundation 
UTC Aerospace Systems
Wisconsin Insulation Contractors   
Assoc.

Woodward Charitable Trust

Anoynomous 
Tim Brackett
Aura Lea Harrison

Abbott Laboratories
Christine Hogan
Richard Schwiesow

ITW Foundation
Raymond Knepper

United Technologies
Michael Zahn

UPS
Anoynomous 

$1,001.00 and Above 

United Way Donors

Employee Giving Programs

"We make a living by what
we get, but we make a life

by what we give." 
Winston Churchill

As I come to the close of a thirty-eight year career at Goldie Floberg Center, I have been reflecting
a lot on my last several years as the Center’s Development Director. In that position, I have had the
opportunity to get to know many donors and their stories. Even though we have never personally
met, I feel like I know many more. I have been able to enjoy a front row seat to witness countless 
acts of kindness. It is always truly heartwarming!

Over and over, I have seen the steadfast and generous commitment of thousands of friends, many
annual donors for decades.  Others support us with monthly gifts, even several times monthly or
yearly. Our donors reflect such a wide range of givers and gifts. Everyone’s hard earned dollars as
well as in kind personal and household extras and treasures make a difference and are appreciated!   

However you have embraced our mission and promoted a better life for the Floberg Center family, I
thank you on behalf of all of our family members.  Thank you, as well, for so many wonderful 
memories I will keep in my heart.  Jan Pennell

P.S. As I retire, we welcome Ms. Chase Cain as the new Development Director. She is looking
forward to getting to know you!

Thank You and Farewell!

INTO OUR LIVES COME SWEET MEMORIES FOR US TO
GATHER AND TO KEEP FOREVER IN OUR HEARTS

~FLAVIA~
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This is YOUR opportunity to tell us what YOU think.
Are we doing what YOU want us to do? Are we not
doing what YOU want us to do?  Do YOU want to
praise or protest?? Do YOU need more information,
less information, or no information?  Do YOU want
more mail, less mail, or no mail?  Whatever YOUR
concerns are, this is YOUR chance!  A postage-paid
envelope is attached for your convenience.

NEW ADDRESSES REQUESTED: When our readers
move, we would appreciate a call to (815) 624-8431,
a note to P.O. Box 346 Rockton, IL 61072 or email to
us at ccain@mail.goldiebfloberg.org with your new
address. This will ensure you get our mail. It will also
save us the cost of returned Dignity Newsletters. 

Thank you!

If making a comment above or checking one or more of
the lines below, please return this page with your
label, using the attached postage-paid envelope. We
need your label to respond to your request. (We regret
that with each of our Dignity mailings, we receive
requests back that we cannot respond to because no 
name is indicated.) Thank You.
__ Someone I know should get this. Name and    

address are attached.
__ More than one copy has been sent to this 

address. I only need one.
__ Please remove my name from your mailing    

list.
__ Please correct the information on my

mailing label as indicated.
__ Please send me two copies. I’ll share one.

Memorial and Honor Giving 
If you make a gift in memory of someone who has
passed away recently or on the anniversary of
their passing, we will  inform the family of your 
kindness. We do not disclose your gift amount
to them.

If you make a gift in honor of someone, we will
send a note of congratulations to the honoree to
acknowledge the milestone or special occasion.
We do not disclose your gift amount to them.

We will send a thank you letter to you, the donor,
acknowledging your gift and amount. Each gift we
receive benefits and enriches the lives of the
special people we are privileged to serve.  We are
truly grateful for these gifts.  Thank You!

In Loving Memory of:
JoAnn Capriola

Rosemarie Durgom 
Richard Salisbury 


